4 jugupt 1832,

Norman «yld, "isQ.,
The New Inn,
uu‘hlﬂﬂ!,
Gloe.

Dear Mr. Wyld:

I have only Just seen your letter of 25 July, on
raturning from Scotland. I ahall be going to the States
next wesak, so doubt if | can do anything to help you with
Stamp, I think 1 had expressed myself fairly clearly!

Yours sincerely,



